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The Wave 

a from 

Dear Ohana, 

  

We are afraid of being alone!  

  

Caz, the kids, and I would periodically spend the day at Disneyland. It was nice that it was only   

20 minutes from our home. After so many visits I realized that in most of the lines for the rides, 

people were on their cell phones. There would be groups of friends, all experiencing Disneyland 

together, but they would still be focused on their phones the entire time in line. I mean I was never 

on my phone! Ha!  

  

After making that observation, I realized I am on my phone too much—but why? Was it the 

chemicals in my brain drawing me to see the latest news or to beat the next level? Or, was it       

because deep down inside, I do not want to be alone and so I have to fill my time with something? 

  

Our challenge this weekend is to realize that loneliness or distractions are not the only two choices. 

The better option is the one Jesus often practiced—Solitude. As we will discover this weekend, 

“loneliness is inner emptiness, and solitude is inner fulfillment.”  

  

It is our prayer that this spiritual discipline will help us find inner-fulfillment. 

  

God Bless, 

Pastor Bryan     




